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10th January 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Confirmed Case of Covid-19-Greece Class 
 
We have unfortunately had a confirmed case of Covid-19 reported in Greece class.  This is an isolated 
case and we can confirm we do not currently have any further cases at all in Key Stage 1. 
 
However, we would like to reassure you that we still have stringent measures in place to minimise the 
chance of the spread of Covid-19 within school and would ask you to be vigilant in recognising updated 
Covid-19 symptoms to include the Omicron variant, which may present as a: new or continuous cough; 
high temperature; loss of taste and smell; sore throat; headache; runny nose. 
 
We would also encourage you to do regular lateral flow tests on your child to help pick up any 
asymptomatic cases. 
 
If you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Becky Linford (Mrs) 
Head Teacher 
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